

Staff Bulletin

THE STAFF NEWSLETTER OF THE UNIVERSITY OF SUSSEX 3 FEBRUARY 2017

In this issue

- Staff survey results coming soon
- Sussex offers support to staff and students affected by US travel ban
- Housing Services achieve Investors in People Silver accreditation
- · Book now for this year's Research Hive seminar series
- First ever blueprint unveiled to construct a large scale quantum computer
- Play co-conceived by Sussex expert wins top BBC radio award
- Samsung's Head of European 5G Reseach appointed Head of Engineering and Design at Sussex
- Sussex Research names first Harry Kroto Fellows
- Obituary: Professor Angus Ross

You can also read this newsletter on the Bulletin website.

STAFF SURVEY RESULTS - COMING SOON

Next week the Vice-Chancellor will meet with the University's leadership team to present the results of the 2016 staff survey.



SUSSEX OFFERS SUPPORT TO STAFF AND STUDENTS AFFECTED BY US TRAVEL BAN

The VC has offered support and whatever practical help the University can give to Sussex students and staff who may be affected by the US travel ban.

Read more

HOUSING SERVICES ACHIEVE INVESTORS IN PEOPLE SILVER ACCREDITATION

Housing Services have been celebrating this week after achieving the Investors in People Silver accreditation.

Read more

BOOK NOW FOR THIS YEAR'S RESEARCH HIVE SEMINAR SERIES

This month the Sussex Research Hive Seminar series is returning for an eighth year, with speakers on open access policy, social media and REF2021.











An international team, led by the University of Sussex, today unveils the first practical blueprint for building the most powerful computer on Earth.

Read more



PLAY CO-CONCEIVED BY SUSSEX EXPERT WINS TOP BBC RADIO AWARD

A radio play co-conceived by a consciousness expert at the University of Sussex has won the top award for radio drama in the country.

Read more



SAMSUNG'S HEAD OF EUROPEAN 5G RESEACH APPOINTED HEAD OF ENGINEERING AND DESIGN AT SUSSEX

The Head of European 5G Research and chief engineer at technology giant Samsung has joined Sussex as its new Head of Engineering and Design.

Read more



SUSSEX RESEARCH NAMES FIRST HARRY KROTO FELLOWS

Sussex Research has awarded two Harry Kroto Fellowships in the first round of this new scheme to Dr Sarah Scuzzarello and Dr Liang Chen.

Read more



OBITUARY: PROFESSOR ANGUS ROSS

One of the first nine founding members of faculty at the University of Sussex died in November 2016 aged 88.

Read more



FINDING OUR ALTERNATIVE VOICE

We know talking with others improves our well-being and helps to prevent feelings of loneliness and isolation.

Read more

Jeremy Christey, University of Sussex Counselling Services



OTHER NEWS STORIES FROM THE WEEK

Inclusive Teaching, Learning and Assessment: Sussex Teaching and Learning Conference 2017

Take up the Brighton & Hove Cycle Challenge in March

New end-of-term surveys for students

Opportunities for Sussex PhD students to visit Hong Kong for research collaborations

Doctoral School announces new Research Associate bursaries

Sackville School win University of Sussex Criminal Advocacy Competition 2017



EVENTS NEXT WEEK: OUR TOP PICKS FOR STAFF

The construction and cost of an offshore wind farm, Peter Geddes (DONG Energy) Tuesday 7 February - 13:00 until 14:00 - Jubilee 118

Conference: 100% Talent: Embedding Equality and Inclusion in University Research Wednesday 8 February - 9:30 until 16:00 - Bramber House Conference Centre

Holocaust Memorial Day at the University of Sussex Wednesday 8 February - 13:15 until 18:00 - Attenborough Centre for the Creative Arts

Research Hive Seminar: Introducing the UK Scholarly Communications Licence Thursday 9 February - 12:00 until 14:00 - Library Meeting Room (2nd floor)

Sussexsport charity football tournament Saturday 11 February - 12:00 until 17:00 - Falmer Sports Complex

View all Sussex events.

ABOUT THE STAFF BULLETIN

The weekly *Staff Bulletin* is produced by the Internal Communications team and is intended for all current staff and postgraduate researchers at the University of Sussex. The next issue will be out on 10 February.

For advice on ways to tell people about your news or story ideas, please E internalcomms@sussex.ac.uk.



SussexUniStaff on Twitter

Internal Communications team Communications and External Affairs Sussex House T (01273) (67)8888 E internalcomms@sussex.ac.uk